
 

Sigma Phi Epsilon 

Tennessee Gamma Chapter 

East Tennessee State University 

Dear Counselor/Advisor, 

  

The Tennessee Gamma chapter of Sigma Phi Epsilon is offering four one-time scholarships in the 

amounts of $1000 (2) and $500(2) to incoming freshmen for the 2020-2021 academic year. 

SigEp strives to be a valued partner in higher education. As someone who plays an important role 

in college decisions for many students, we need your help in getting the word out about these 

scholarships. Will you please pass this information along to the graduating seniors planning 

to attend East Tennessee State University? 

SigEp is an undergraduate fraternity whose mission is Building Balanced Men. The scholarships, 

however, are not limited to male students. The Balanced Man Scholarship rewards students who 

exemplify the qualities of a Sound Mind and a Sound Body, as we believe they are two ideals 

essential to leading a balanced life. 

To qualify for the Balanced Man Scholarship, incoming students must submit an application online 

at https://etsu.sigep.org/bms/ by August 12, 2020 and enroll full time at ETSU for the Fall 2020 

semester. 

I would greatly appreciate it if you would distribute the scholarship application to any student 

planning on attending ETSU this fall. Applicants have no obligation to join or affiliate with 

SigEp to be eligible for the scholarship. Should you or your students have any questions 

concerning the Balanced Man Scholarship or the transition to ETSU, please contact me directly at 

ADAMSPT@mail.etsu.edu. Thank you for your time and assistance. 

  

Sincerely, 

Preston Adams, ETSU ‘22 

Balanced Man Scholarship Chairman 
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